
Very limited or popular courses have prioritized in which order they accept students if there 
are more registered students than the course quota is.  
Those prioritazations are always mentioned in course description in Weboodi 
https://oodi.aalto.fi/a/etusivu.html?Kieli=6 
We will have new two year curriculum (2020-21, 2021-22) and those courses will be publishes 
in late spring.  
 
This academic year we have had these finance courses available:  

 

 

Kind regards,  
Sanna 

Ms Sanna Huovinen-Kiuru 
Exchange Program Manager,  
Incoming students 
Student Exchange Services 
  
Aalto University 
School of Business 
P.O. Box 21210 
FIN-00076, AALTO, Finland 
+358 40 3538 370 
Email. sanna.huovinen-kiuru@aalto.fi, incoming-biz@aalto.fi 
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